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Chairperson Wunderlich called the meeting to order at 7:00p.m., with Darnel Laabs, Chad 
Degal, Marilyn Dragosh, Tom Muza, Leroy Lauer, Sandy Gadamus, Jenny DeZeeuw and residents 
with items on the agenda present. 
 
Marilyn Dragosh made a motion to approve minutes from the March 5, 2018 meeting as 
written, seconded by Chad Degal, motion carried. 
 
Darnel Laabs made a motion to approve a certified survey map for Tesch, Strong and Kearn, 
seconded by Sandy Gadamus, motion carried.  Kelvin Tesch purchased a small piece of land to 
add to his existing parcel on lot one.  Merton and Marlea Strong purchased a small piece to add 
to their existing parcel on lot two.  Both were done to straighten lot lines and clean up the 
division between their parcels and the farm land to the north purchased by Jeff Kearn. 
 
The next meeting is scheduled for May 7, 2018, provided there are items for an agenda. 
 
Chairperson Wunderlich made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Chad Degal, motion carried. 
 
These minutes are subject to final approval. 
 
Jenny DeZeeuw 
Clerk 


